






















































































9. Next steps

The draft Riverine Park Masterplan was exhibited for 4 weeks
between 13 May 2024 and 10 June 2024.

Council received considerable feedback with strong support

for the masterplan. The results of the Have Your Say process
and feedback received were reported to Council on 24 July
2024. (https://infoweb.bayside.nsw.gov.au/Open/2024/07/
CO_24072024_MIN_4476.PDF ) Community feedback informed
the final masterplan with revisions that include a fenced dog off-
leash park and paddle and kayak access/hitching location.

Priorities as determined by Council will proceed to detail design
stage and further community engagement in due course.

Council will submit grant applications for suitable programs.
Council is waiting to hear the results of the Urban Rivers and
Catchment Program to find out if an application for $10 million
was successful for the wetland and naturalisation project. An
announcement is pending.
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